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Together we care, we learn and we enjoy success 
 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Lesley Clark 

Bransley Close, Romsey, Hampshire, SO51 7JT 

Tel & fax:  01794 514494     Email:  adminoffice@cupernham-inf.hants.sch.uk 
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3rd June 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

Farm Day 

Thursday 6th June 
 

 

This Thursday we have planned for a local farm to come and visit our school. This will 

be as part of our Science Curriculum week. The farm visit will take place during the 

running of our normal school day. The children will all get an opportunity to visit the 

farm, as well as taking part in exciting planned activities based around farm life.  

 

On Thursday please send your children to school in suitable and weather appropriate 

home clothing. If it is sunny please put sun cream on your child and provide a hat, and 

if it is showery please ensure your child has a rain coat in school with them. Your child 

will not need their book bags in school with them on Thursday. Lunch will take place as 

usual.  

 

If your child has any allergies or anything that you feel may affect their involvement 

in this day please let your class teacher know on the door this week.  

 

The farm will still be around after school for a short while if you would like to pop 

over and say hello to the animals with your children. At this point they will open a 

farm shop, selling souvenirs for a small cost. Please do not send your child to school 

with money. This will only be available after school.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Lowden & Miss Appleby 
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